
Administrative Policies: Please respect the school policy of ONE parent
per party. You must be the parent assigned to the party. No treats are to
be distributed. PTA will provide a treat for each Party. 
Please refrain from taking pictures of students at school unless you are
assigned to do so for the Yearbook. Student privacy and safety is a concern
and we need to follow school policy. 
Please go directly to and stay in the area/event that you are there to help
with. We cannot disrupt classrooms by popping in to check on or say hello
to our students. If you have multiple children in the building and are
assigned to one party please do not go check on the other party.
Halloween: The Halloween Parade will be October 31 at 1:15. Parents are
invited to watch the parade in the outside front circle of the building.
Halloween classroom parties will follow the parade. The Halloween treat
will be Lays potato chips. 
Fall Fundraiser:  We are rolling out a brand new Fall Fundraiser to replace
the previous catalog sales. Please join us for a fun adult night on
September 27 at Reserve Run Golf Course. This is our largest fundraiser of
the year and we would appreciate your support. More information can be
found at www.givebutter.com/canfieldptafallfundraiser

September 2024

Parents & Staff,

 Welcome back! We are getting ready for a fun-filled year at CH Campbell. If you'd like to participate as a volunteer
in the building and support our students and staff, plan to JOIN PTA. If you haven't registered yet, please visit our
website, CanfieldPTA.org, and click Join; you will be redirected to Givebacks.  Aside from our membership platform,
we have also set up a "class" on the Remind app to help us keep in touch. To join please text @3hg4c8 to 81010. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us. We'd love to hear from you and appreciate your
involvement in PTA. 

Thank you for your support. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Sept 27, 2024
Fall Fundraiser 

Oct 4, 2024
Career Day 

Oct 7, 2024
 4th Grade Picture  

Oct 10, 2024 
Conferences, Book Fair Preview 

Oct 11, 2024
In Service - No School 

Oct 14-18, 2024
 Book Fair 

Oct 17, 2024
2nd Grade Grandparents Day

Oct 23-31, 2024
Pumpkin Decorating 

Oct 31, 2024
Halloween Parade & Class Party

Nov 1-8, 2024
Candy Drive
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IMPORTANT REMINDERS

UPCOMING VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Margaret DeNiro, Vice President | deniro@go30.com | 330-506-1666
Bethany Koenig, Co-Chair | bethanykoenig@protonmail.com | 330-509-0887  
 Amanda Hoffman, Treasurer | amandahoffman412@gmail.com | 212-390-8645

Conference Meals: A sign up will be sent out to donate snacks, drinks and treats for conference days. if you are
interested in helping please contact Lindsay Keish at 330-503-6946 
Event Chair Opportunities: All chair positions have been filled for the 24-25 school year. We have many chair
positions that will need a new volunteer for next school year. If you are interested in chairing one of these events
please let us know now so that we can have you shadow to learn this year. Conference Treats, Kindergarten
Safety Day, Stem Week, Welcome Back, 2nd Grade Grandparents Day.
There are many ongoing volunteer opportunities throughout the year, Please let us know if you ever have any
questions about how you can be more involved. We appreciate all of your support.

PTA QUESTIONS? GET IN TOUCH WITH US:

mailto:deniro@go30.com

